
 

 

 

 

WE NEED YOU! 

MARCH 19, 2018 

SAN BENITO COUNTY 

OFFICE OF EDUCATION 

(SBCOE)  

SCIENCE FAIR JUDGES! 

The San Benito County Office of Education Science Fair 
will take place on March 19-20, 2018 and is for students 

in all San Benito County schools.  We have a great 
support system with many businesses donating prizes 
and gift certificates! The Science Fair will be judged at 
6:30 pm on Monday, March 19, 2018 at the Veteran’s 

Memorial Building, 649 San Benito Street, Hollister, CA 
95023. Would you consider being a JUDGE??  If so 

please contact: 
Dr. Rosa E. Coronado 

Director of Special Projects 
(831) 637-5393 ext. 113 

rcoronado@sbcoe.org 
 
 

LOVE 

SCIENCE? 

──── 

Do you work in 

the Field of 

Science? 

──── 

Are you an 

Engineer? 

──── 

Are you a Science 

Major?  

 

Do you want to 

contribute to your 

Community? 

──── 

SAN BENITO COUNTY 

OFFICE OF EDUCATION 

 460 Fifth Street 

 Hollister, CA 95023  

(831) 637-5393  

www.sbcoe.org 
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